
From: Jessica Vasquez <jessica@aldermancarlosrosa.org>  
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 10:59 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Asian Carp Labor Donation 
 

 
Hello Steve,   
 
On October 17th our office held an Asian Carp BBQ with the Metropolitan Water Reclamation District 
and state representatives. We also partnered with El Ranchito, a local business in our ward who took 
charge of cooking Asian Carp tacos in their taco truck. We had agreed to pay them for their services, but 
after finally setting up a time to meet with them they have decided to donate the time and labor they 
provided for the event. Their staff cooked approximately 100 pounds of Asian Carp tacos for about 3 
hours at the event.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information from me to report this in-
kind donation to the residents of the 35th Ward.  
 
Best,  
 
Jessica 
 
-- 

Jessica Vásquez | Chief of Staff 

Alderman Carlos Ramirez-Rosa | 35th Ward 
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